
         EDC Paris Business School 

         74 Rue Roque de Fillol,  

92800 Puteaux 

 

3rd of January 2024 

The Reporting Team  

UN Global Compact 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief 

executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 

actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 

outcomes.  

We have undertaken a couple of sustainably impact projects that will be completed by June 

2024.  This is the reason for not preparing and sharing our COE report right now. We hereby 

ask for an extension period to be able to post a COE that describes our organization’s efforts 

and progress in support of the UN Global Compact. Our COE will be posted on the UN Global 

Compact website by June 2024 at the latest.  

I kindly request you to provide us this supplementary time to ensure that the latest report reflects 

truly our ambition and engagements in terms of sustainability and social responsibility. We 

again reiterate our total commitment with global compact. If you have some questions or 

reservations please do not hesitate to ask, we will be pleased to answer.  

I thank you in advance for your favorable consideration, 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Muhammad Atif Khan  

CSR and Sustainability Manager 

 


